
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Hattiesburg-Petal-Forrest-Lamar Metropolitan Planning Organization 

Proposed Amendments to the Unified Planning Work Program 2021-2022 

The Hattiesburg-Petal-Forrest-Lamar Metropolitan Planning Organization (HPFL-MPO) gives notice of a 

proposed amendment to the Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) 2021-2022 for additional planning 

and support of public transportation (Hub City Transit).  

The proposed amendments will be available for review at www.hattiesburgms.com/mpo. A hard copy of 

the documents can be requested by contacting the MPO office at 601.554.1008. 

The HPFL-MPO Policy Committee will consider this proposed amendment during the regular Policy 

Committee meeting on January 27, 2021at 10 a.m. in the Hattiesburg Intermodal Facility located at 308 

Newman Street, Hattiesburg MS. 

Public participation in the transportation process is encouraged.  All meetings of the Policy Committee 

are open to the public.  Members of the public may request time on the agenda of the HPFL-MPO Policy 

Committee to comment on this proposed amendment.  The deadline to request time on the agenda for the 

upcoming Policy Committee meeting is Monday, January, 25, 2021.  Agendas for regular meetings also 

include time for general public comments.  Virtual attendance by phone or computer may also be 

arranged by contacting the MPO office at 601.545.6259 at least one day in advance of the meeting. 

Anyone who may require auxiliary aids or special accommodations to attend this meeting should advise 

the HPFL-MPO at least 5 business days in advance by calling 601.554.1008 or emailing 

aesters@hattiesburgms.com. 

Written comments regarding this matter should be emailed to mpo@hattiesburgms.com 
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